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This fact sheet explains the help your business can still get from the Government
during December.

Money to keep your business running
If your business had low income in October and 
November because of the COVID Alert Levels, you could 
get up to 4 payments from the Government. Same if you 
are self-employed. 

Your income will need to be at least 30% lower than it 
was in a normal week before the Alert Levels changed.  
Each payment is for a different amount, but for example, 
if your income was low in a week between 3 October and 
9 November, you could get up to $4,000 plus $400 per 
employee.

You could get all 4 payments, and they are not loans - 
you do not need to pay them back. These payments are 
called the Resurgence Support Payments and the 
Transition Payment.

Find out more at ird.govt.nz/rsp

Low or no-interest loan
If your income was 30% lower in a fortnight than it was 
the year before, you might be able to get a Small 
Business Cashflow Loan from the Government. This 
could be for up to $10,000 plus $1,800 per employee. 
You have 5 years to pay it off, and you do not have to 
pay any interest if you pay if off in 2 years.

Find out more at ird.govt.nz/sbcs

More time to pay your tax
If you do not have the cash to pay your tax on time 
because of COVID, you can pay it off over time. This is 
called an instalment arrangement, and you can set it up 
in your myIR account at ird.govt.nz or by calling Inland 
Revenue on 0800 227 774. You should also tick the box 
in myIR saying your business has been affected by 
COVID.

Help for your business during December

Money to pay your employees
Most of the Wage Subsidy is now finished, but you can 
still get 1 payment if you apply by 9 December.

Find out more at workandincome.govt.nz

Your income will need to be at least 40% lower between 
23 November and 6 December than it was in a normal 
fortnight just before the Alert Levels changed. You could 
get up to $1,200 for each full-time employee plus $718 
for each part-time employee. You need to use it to help 
pay their wages.

Money to pay employees who have to 
stay home and cannot work
If your employees have to stay home and cannot work 
because they are waiting on test results for COVID or 
have to self-isolate, you can get a payment to help you 
keep paying them. These are called the Short-Term 
Absence Payment and the Leave Support Scheme.

Find out more at workandincome.govt.nz

Support for business owners in 
Auckland
Through the Activate Tāmaki Makaurau program you can 
get free business advice, support to put new or existing 
business advice into action, health and wellbeing 
support, and business community resources.

Find out more at aucklandnz.com/activateauckland




